Australian Institute of
Landscape Architects

18 August 2023

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committees on Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Secretary,
RE: Australia's preparedness to host Commonwealth, Olympic and Paralympic Games.

The Queensland Chapter of the Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA) appreciates the
opportunity to make a submission to the Parliamentary Enquiry into Australia's preparedness to host
Commonwealth, Olympic and Paralympic Games.

AILA supports the Queensland Government's plans to deliver a climate-positive summer Olympics and
applauds the vision for the Brisbane 2032 Olympic and Paralympic Games to leave a legacy. We believe that
leaving a legacy will unite communities and foster long-term benefits. But it is important to hold all impacts
of the Olympic Games to account and ensure all actions are in keeping with these visions.

Please find relevant attachments from AILA regarding the Brisbane 2032 Olympic and Paralympic Games to
accompany our initial submission to the enquiry regarding the development of Raymond Park into a warm
up facility:

- Attachment 1: AILA's Olympic Advocacy Priorities

- Attachment 2: 310323 AILA East Brisbane State School Response to Queensland Government

- Attachment 3: 180823 AILA EBSS Additional Response

We would welcome any further opportunities to discuss our submissions to the enquiry and thank you again
for undertaking this enquiry. Please contact Melanie West, AILA Queensland Chapter Manager on 0417 666
622 or melanie.west@aila.org.au

Yours sincerely,

Tessa Leggo
Queensland Chapter President
Australian Institute of Landscape Architects
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